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                    Maine Homeless Veteran Action Committee

                                             ME HVAC
                           Location: Lewiston CBOC
                           1st Tuesday, 1:00pm to 3:00pm
            DATE:   06/06/2017 Time Started: 1:00 PM time ended: 3:00 pm 
Time


           tiME STARTED:   1:00 PM FILLIN "ENTER Meeting Start Time - hh:mm AM/PM" \* MERGEFORMAT 

         TIME ENDED:   03:00 PM
P = Present     A = Absent
	Maine HVAC ATTENDEES
	Organization
	June

	Jeremy Kendall – Chair 
	Easter seals
	P

	Stacy Leet
	Easter Seals
	A

	James Gagne
	Preble Street VHS
	P

	Brian Bouthot
	VOA
	P

	Michael Tilton
	ESM
	P

	Elaena George
	BOLM
	A

	Jerry DeWitt
	TCMHS
	A

	Phil Black
	VBA
	A

	Gabrielle Farris – Secretary 
	HUD-VASH
	P

	Ray Michaud
	Veterans Inc.
	A

	Teresa Pitman
	Regional HUD-VASH
	A

	Wendy Thomas-Blais – Chair 
	HUD-VASH
	P

	Alley Smith
	Veterans Inc.
	P

	Arwen Agee
	VA Homeless
	P

	Courtney Pelletier
	Veterans Inc.
	A

	Michael Merrill
	VOA
	P

	Adria Horn
	MBVS
	A

	Adrienne Nash Melendez
	VA SSVF
	A

	Phil Allen
	TAC
	P

	Allison Gallagher
	Maine Housing Authority
	A

	Robert Liscord
	Preble Street VHS
	P

	Erin Kelley
	Preble Street VHS
	A


	TOPIC/Issue
	Discussion
	follow-up actions


	RESPONSIBILITY/
TARGET DATE
	status

	MINUTES
	
	
	
	

	OLD Business

Double Security Deposits
Hospital to housing
NEW BUSINESS

Highlights, Corrections, and Reminders when completing the BNL
COC Updates and report on the CES process as it relates to the BNL
ME HVAC meeting with ME Bureau of Veterans Services on the 15th & Jeremy’s thoughts
HMIS
Governance 

Next Meeting
	At this time Preble Street SSVF can offer double security deposits. At this time Vets Inc. cannot, but check back at a later time as this may change. 
At this time hospital to housing is made on a case by case basis. Please make referrals to Volunteers of America first, and then refer to Vets Inc. 

As a reminder, when offering a Veteran a permanent housing option please be sure to fill out the permanent offer slot on the BNL. If the slot is left blank, but there is an acceptance date this will affect our overall benchmark calculations. Benchmark data is evaluated by all data given in the underlined fields of the BNL.
 Additionally, inactive status from the BNL is determined by 90 consecutive days of inactivity tracked through admin notes, and through tracking Veteran outreach done on a 2-week basis. 
COC’s mandated by HUD to have CES implemented by January of 2017. At this time, Preble street is part of the pilot for the CES, so please refer veterans with housing instability in need of referrals to Preble Street. By January of 2017, all regions will be on board with the new CES. 
At this time there is a state and federal conflict with the abilities to aid in ending Veteran homelessness. With this being said, it was suggested that the ME HVAC implement a Steering committee to help involve more agencies from within the community.

Phil Allen has been working with Cindy Namer to help develop a report to help generate a benchmark report 

During this time the HVAC reviewed and made changes to the Policies and Procedures. 

HVAC has implemented a steering committee.

The HVAC has implemented a steering committee that will meet monthly to discuss case consultation. 

The steering committee is scheduled to meet August 1st.

Case Consultation is scheduled to meet bi-weekly starting July 5th, where Rob will present suggestions on what the future of case consultation meetings will look like.
	
	Vets Inc. - Alley Smith

Preble Street-James Gagne

Wendy Thomas-Blais

James Gagne

Jeremy Kendall 

Phil Allen
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